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Lacey Dean2

From: H LEON RORIE <llrorie@msn.com>
Sent: Friday, July 12, 2024 3:06 PM
To: Lacey Dean2
Subject: Set back Variance hearing for project 198878

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

 

We are next door neighbors to the Jordans (Linda and Leon Rorie).  We have no objections to the planned addition.  The 
sketches of the new addition appear to improve the exterior appearance and it is still 40 feet from the pavement. 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
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